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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Grace Atherton	 Ewan G

Piotr Nowicki	 Will P

Bobby Franklin	 Sam P

Alesia Bracon	 Esmae S

Megan Morgan	 Jack B

Jayson Hawker	 Hallam J-C

Zerin Sirimsu	 Sam S

Olbrat Kidane	 Poppy J

Romie Turner	 Sophie S
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It has certainly been a busy week for everyone here at William Stockton this week and 
our pupils have shown off some of the wonderful skills and talents that they have 
developed over time. At William Stockton, reading is our passion and we promote it at 
every opportunity. 

Maths Masters
Well done to four 
of our Year 6 pupils 
who competed in the 
local Mathematics 
competition on Thursday. 
They showed off their 
excellent Maths skills 
against other schools 
and were triumphant, 
winning a plane on the 
finals in March.

Strike Action 
As communicated yesterday 
the following classes will be 
closed due to industrial action 
from members of the National 
Education Union (NEU)
Year 1 (Mrs Williams 1W and 
Mrs Clarke 1CK)
2H (Mrs Hillstead) 
5D (Mrs Doyle)
5/6M (Mrs Massam)
Currently all other classes are 
open as normal

Friday 3rd February 
Friday 3rd February is 
number day at William 
Stockton! Children can come 
to school wearing clothes that 
have a number. ALSO it is 
STAY and SCIENCE for parents 
to come into classrooms at 
8.50am and see science in action.

Year 3 and 4
Year 3 and 4 are looking forward to their trip to 
Liverpool Museum on Thursday 2nd February

BURWARDSLEY 
Year 2 had an exciting residential trip to Burwardsley 
this week, where they have had lots of experiences 
and opportunities to learn outside the classroom and 
‘sleep over’ with their classmates. Thank you to the 
staff for giving up their time and I am sure that all will 
sleep very well!

dates for your diary:
Friday 10th February 
- Stop, Drop and Read
Throughout the day, we will be 
stopping, dropping and reading.
February half-term 2023 
-World Book Day Competition
Select a character or a favourite 
book and bring it to life in the form 
of a kite, finger puppets or mask.
Thursday 2nd March 
- World Book Day
Come dressed as a character from a 
book or ready for a bedtime story.
Tuesday 7th March - Friday 10th 
March 
The Book Fair will be back in school 
where you can use your £1 WBD 
voucher off the full price of any book 
over £2.99. 
Each class has the opportunity as 
always to visit the local library, with 
5/6M enjoying a visit on Thursday 
and 5D (30th Jan) and 1CK (2nd 
Feb) next week.



WHAT A WONDERFUL WEEK!


